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24 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Year 10 and 11 - Compulsory GCSE Drama Trip 
‘The Play That Goes Wrong’, Duchess Theatre, London 
 
REVISED DATE – Wednesday 26 April 2023 
 
Following our recent trip to London, I am pleased to advise that we have rebooked this theatre trip for Wednesday 
26 April 2023.  There are no additional costs for this trip and monies already paid will transfer to the revised date.   
 
All details of this trip remain as before.  We will travel to London by coach, departing Cox Green School at 4.45pm 
and returning at approximately 10.45pm.  Please make arrangements for your child to be collected at this time.  
Students may wish to bring a drink/snack with them for the interval and as a reminder, eating is not allowed on the 
coach (including chewing gum). 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Mr S Brignull 
Learning Leader: Drama 
 
 
 
cc. Ms Piggott, Teacher of Drama 
 


